
   Greetings!

  Dear Parent

As per your request, we shall follow the usual day 
thboarding timing from Monday, 24  Apr'23 i.e 

8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
Buses shall ply accordingly.

Also note : 
The school shall remain closed tomorrow i.e 

ndSaturday, 22  Apr’23 on account of Eid-ul-Fitr.

Principal

21.04.23
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